
Sunday 29th October 2023 

Parish of Kilmore & Drumsnatt 

Monaghan Priests = 047 -81220. 

Fr Macartan Mc Quaid  

Fr Thomas Coffey  

 Parish Office = 047-57867 

Email:   kilmoredrumsnatt@clogherparishes.ie 

ST. MARY’S CHURCH MASS INTENTIONS  

Sunday 29th Oct  10.00am People of the parish 

Wednesday 1st Nov 10.00am Feast of All Saints— confessions available before and after Mass 

Thursday 2nd Nov 10.00am Feast of All Souls—confessions available before and after Mass 

Saturday 4th Nov 10.00am Hugh Rice, 5th Anniversary, Cabra & DM 

Sunday 5th Nov  10.00am Peter McElvaney & DM, Cooldarra 

Saturday 11th Nov 10.00am Gerry McCrudden, Rosefield, Ballinode & DM 

Sunday 12th Nov 10.00am Rose & Terence McEntee, Drumaclan, TMH 

https://mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-marys-church-2 

                                    ST. MICHAEL’S CHURCH MASS INTENTIONS  

Saturday 28th Oct   7.30pm Peter & Rose McEntee, Radrum 
      Owen McMahon, Tullyshefferty, Dunraymond & DM 
      Stephen & Kathleen McPhillips, Nart 
 

Wednesday 1st Nov 10.00am Feast of All Saints 
 

Thursday 2nd Nov 10.00am Feast of All Souls 
 

Saturday 4th Nov 12.30pm Wedding Mass 

Saturday 4th Nov   7.30pm Month’s Mind of John (Sonny) Barrett, Leck, Threemilehouse 

Sunday 5th Nov    2.00pm Mass of Celebration for Fr Coffey’s 90th Birthday 

Saturday 11th Nov   7.30pm Mass—no intention booked 

https://mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-michaels-church-1  

AMOUNT RECEIVED FOR WEEK ENDING 22nd OCTOBER 2023:  €1302.97     Thank you 

https://mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-marys-church-2
https://mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-michaels-church-1
https://mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-michaels-church-1


Eucharistic Minister in St  Mary’s Church for November:  Coleen McMahon  

Reader in St  Mary’s  Church for November:   To be confirmed  

Sunday leaflets can be obtained in advance from the parish office.  Families who are celebrating an   
anniversary/Month’s Mind and who wish to read, please contact the parish office in advance to make 
arrangements for this. (The reader organised for that month will be informed of any change) 

National Board Safeguarding Review: The Irish Bishops’ Conference, along with the Association of 
Leaders of Missionaries and Religious of Ireland, have commissioned consultants, RSM Ireland, to un-
dertake a review of child safeguarding in the Catholic Church.  One part of this review is to engage 
with survivors and victims of abuse, to seek their views on Church Safeguarding processes.  Specifical-
ly, RSM would like to hear from survivors who have disclosed abuse within the last twenty years, to 
see what needs to be improved.  For more information please contact: survi-
vor.consultation@rsmireland.ie 

The Synod on Synodality began in Rome this week, on the theme: ‘For a Synodal Church: Communion, 
Participation, Mission.’ The aim of the Synodal Process is to provide an opportunity for the entire Peo-
ple of God to discern together how to move forward towards being a more synodal Church in the long-
term. In light of Pope Francis’ comment that ‘without prayer there will be no Synod,’ we are all en-
couraged to unceasingly pray to God over the coming weeks for Pope Francis and for all members of 
the Synodal Assembly. Let us remember in a special way the Irish participants - Bishop Alan McGucki-
an, Bishop Brendan Leahy, Sr Patricia Murray, IBVM and recently elected President of the Union of In-
ternational Superiors General, Sr Mary T Barron, OLA, who are all voting members, and Rev Professor 
Eamonn Conway (as Expert and Facilitator). 

Trócaire is looking for people to join our team of Christmas fundraisers to help respond to the urgent 
need of poor communities around the world, including the millions of children and families caught in 
conflict across Ethiopia, South Sudan, and Ukraine. You can take action and make a difference through 
a range of activities, including the promotion of our Gifts of Change – training and support will be pro-
vided. If you would like to find out more about what you can do to help now or over the Advent and 
Christmas period, then please email Mark McMahon at infoni@trocaire.org or call 028 9080 8030.  

St. Micháels N.S. Parents Association are hosting a table Quiz in Hughie's Corcaghan Friday 17th No-
vember @ 8pm. All proceeds in aid of St. Micháel's N.S. (Astro Turf Pitch). Table of 4 €50. Spot Prizes 
and Raffle on the night. Tickets for the raffle are available on Saturday 11th November in Corcaghan 

Chapel  prior to mass @ 7.30pm or on the night of the Quiz. Please come and support. 

An open invitation to celebrate with Fr Coffey on Sunday 5th November beginning with Mass at 
2.00pm in St Michael’s Church followed by refreshments afterwards in the Community Centre. 

A tragic story will be told in Cahans Meeting House on Friday 3 November, 8pm, that of the deaths of 
Emily and Mary Wilde, half sisters of Oscar Wilde. They died on 31 October 1871 at Drumaconnor 
House near Smithborough. Costumes made for a film, The Wilde Sisters, will be displayed and there 
will be music and poetry. €10 admission as usual. 

The parish office will be closed bank holiday Monday,30th October. Open Tuesday 31st October at 

10am. 
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